
From: Harnisch, Antje
To:
Subject: Limited Submission Opportunity: NSF INCLUDES
Date: Monday, April 11, 2016 9:31:14 AM

Dear faculty,

It has just come to our attention that there is an upcoming deadline for an NSF limited submission
 opportunity.  The NSF INCLUDES program is soliciting short pre-proposals due this coming Friday
 (April 15)( http://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2016/nsf16544/nsf16544.htm ).  Please let us know if you
 are planning to submit a proposal.

Apologies for the late/short notice!

Thanks and best regards,

Antje

Antje Harnisch
Director, Office of Sponsored Programs

Worcester Polytechnic Institute
20 Trowbridge Road, Worcester MA 01609-2280

Tel. (508) 831-4196
Fax (508) 831-5789
http://www.wpi.edu/offices/osp.html
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